
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
To the Parents/Carers of children in Harrier Class 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 6 Memorial Walk 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the children of Harrier class (Year 6) will be walking to the War 
Memorial on Friday 10th November to take part in the Remembrance Day Service. 
 
The children will lay their wreath that they have made during school to honour those that lost their lives 
whilst serving our country. 
 
The children will leave school at 10.30 am, please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform, 
suitable shoes for walking and also a warm waterproof coat. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Interim Head of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 


